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Comments: | am writing to express my opinion on the proposed closing of the Rico area trails to motorized use.
As an avid outdoor recreationalist, | prefer Multiple use designations to currently open trails. Wilderness, non-
motorized, and limited use areas are valuable and important. However there are plenty of them now and | do not
propose the opening of any of them. Simply leave open trails open and manage them accordingly. Riders that
obey the regulations have a minimal impact on the trails and ease the burden of trail maintenance, since users
do most of the trail clearing. Don't let "The Land of Many Uses" become "The Land of No Uses".



